
The NORTHEAST ORGANIC FARMING 
ASSOCIATION OF VERMONT 

 
Our Mission 
The Northeast Organic Farming Association of Vermont is a 
nonprofit association of farmers, gardeners, and consumers 
working to promote an economically viable and ecologically 
sound Vermont food system for the benefit of current and future 
generations.  
 
NOFA Vermont in a Nutshell 
NOFA-VT is best known for its on-farm Summer Workshop 
Series, inspiring and educational Winter Conference, technical 
assistance for organic farmers, the Farm Share Program (which 

subsidizes CSA shares for low-income Vermonters), technical assistance to farmers’ markets, 
and farm-to-school activities that bring agricultural education and nutritious local food to 
kids. Vermont Organic Farms, LLC, is the branch of NOFA-VT that certifies organic farms 
to the National Organic Program standards.  
 
What you can do to help us! 
Your member work with NOFA-VT supports all these important programs. We are hoping 
to find a few dedicated volunteers to come to our Richmond office during business hours 
(8:30am - 5pm) to help with administrative tasks and projects. These may include: 
 

 Labeling mailings 

 Updating our online events calendar 

 Updating our e-mailing lists 

 Data entry 
 

 

For more information, please contact: 

 

Maddie Monty  802-434-4122 

or      

Becca Weiss   info@nofavt.org 
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